
 
 

     
 

 
	
	
05 April 2021 
 
 
Mr. Leon Harris 
Activity Leader  
Scouts Australia NSW 
Air Activity Centre 
Camden Airport NSW 
 
 
Dear Leon, 
 
Your proposed visit to Armidale set down for Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th June 2021 was 
discussed by our members at a recent general meeting and the consensus was that we are 
more than happy to accommodate your team on that weekend. 
We can assist in the areas as indicated in your previous correspondence and look forward 
to hearing from you as progress on the weekend unfolds. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Greg Cox 
Secretary   
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